“Grow with Geneseo’

P.O. BOX 67 GENESEO, ILLINOIS 61254 PHONE

1500 K(

May 13, 1964

Carl Dabelstein
12524 C Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:
Thank you for your letter of April 4, 1964.

We are both surprised and pleased to hear that you
received our broadcast. Your reception of the program
- is correct.

I will enclose a coverage map for you of W G E N
in Geneseo.

Again thank you for your interest, I remain
Very truly yours,
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